

March 9, 2020

Dear High School Senior,

Congratulations on making it to the end of your senior year! As you come to the home stretch of your high school education, the Avenue Church family celebrates all your accomplishments as you approach this important milestone.

As you probably know Avenue awards several scholarships each year. If you are receiving this letter you are eligible to apply. The enclosed letter describes the scholarships we award, as well as the specific qualifications for each one. You may apply for as many scholarships as you qualify for.

This year, we are <u>not</u> mailing the scholarship applications. Please e-mail Mrs. Kelly Hudson, Church Secretary, at <u>churchoffice@avenueumc.com</u> and let her know which applications you want. They can also be downloaded from the webpage. Then complete the applications on your computer and return them to Mrs. Hudson. Handwritten applications will not be accepted.

Please keep these two important dates in mind:

- April 24th at 3:00 p.m. is the deadline to return your applications to the Church Office.
- May 10th at 9:30 a.m. is when scholarships will be awarded, along with gifts and recognitions for all the Class of 2020. Please plan to join us.

Again, congratulations on all your achievements! We are very proud of you! If there is anything else we can do for you, or if you need letters of reference, please let any of the Pastors know. Please take a moment to let us know your plans for next year. We would like to stay in touch.

Wishing you God's peace,

Steve LaMotte Pastor